
 

Notice of co-option September 2023 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
COUNCILLOR VACANCY – NOTICE OF CO-OPTION 

VACANCY FOR A COUNCILLOR 

TO BE FILLED BY CO-OPTION 

On  At the next Parish Council meeting 

At   7:30pm, Long Sutton Village Hall, first Tuesday of the month 

Anyone interested in serving the community in this way and would like to 

become a candidate for co-option, please obtain an application form for 

candidacy from the clerk.  Completed application forms should be returned to 

the clerk. 

To find out more about eligibility to be a parish councillor, an overview of 

what’s involved, contact the Clerk, the Chair, or any councillor (contact details 

can be found on the parish council website www.longsutton-pc.gov.uk) 

Clerk:  Lisa Newby 

email: clerk@longsutton-pc.gov.uk 

phone: 07561 695671 

Chair: Rupert Cox 

email: chair@longsutton-pc.gov.uk 

phone: 01458 241616 
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